
 

  

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

February 16, 2022 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

 

Beginning February 17, 2022, we will have evening shuttle transportation available 

for students who stay late for school related events and activities such as Tiger 

Academy, athletics, clubs, and extra help.  These late shuttle buses will run for the 

remainder of the school year according to the following Monday through Thursday 

schedule: 

 

• Pick Up Times:  5:20 pm and 7:00 pm 

• Pick Up Location:  Hempstead High School Underpass 

• Drop Off Locations:   

o Corner of Martin Luther King Jr. Drive & Circle Drive 

o Corner of Terrace Avenue & Jackson Street 

o Corner of Fulton Avenue & Bennett Avenue 

 

Please note this shuttle service will be available Monday through Thursday on days 

in which school is in session.  The shuttle will not be available during breaks from 

school and/or holidays. 

 

All students are required to wear a proper face covering while on the shuttle buses 

as per Department of Health protocol. 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Dr. Stephen Strachan 

Principal 
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Kristin Kelly 

Assistant Principal 
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Lisaura Moreno 

Assistant Principal 
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Dr. Clemente Robles 

Assistant Principal 
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Sionery Villar 

Assistant Principal 
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O’Neil Glenn 

Dean of Students 
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Natalia Reyes 

Dean of Students  

Ext. 4207 

 

 


